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From: 
Date: Thursday, 5 September 2024 at 10:57 AM
To: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Subject: RE: OIA request from New Zealand Police online form

Kia ora Wendy,
 
Thank you for making Official InformaNon Act 1982 (OIA) request on 30 August 2024.
 
We aSempted to transfer your request in full to the Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) as
the informaNon to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by and more
closely related to the funcNons of DPMC.  In these circumstances, we are required by secNon 14 of the
OIA to transfer your request.
 
We have been advised by DPMC that they have also received a similar request from you, and they will be
responding to you directly. Police is, therefore, closing your request.
 
 
Ngā mihi
 
Keenia
Advisor - Ministerial Services
Police NaNonal Headquarters
 
 
WARNING

The informaNon contained in this email message is intended for the addressee only and may contain privileged
informaNon. It may also be subject to the provisions of secNon 50 of the Policing Act 2008, which creates an
offence to have unlawful possession of Police property. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or
have received this message in error, you must not peruse, use, distribute or copy this message or any of its
contents. Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the New Zealand
Police. If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the sender immediately
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